

# Newsletter 16th February 2022



# **Dates for your Diary**

Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February - Half term holiday

Monday 28th February - Children return to school

Tuesday 1st March - St David's Day (Information included)

Wednesday 2nd March - PC Hodges to visit Year 2 - Year 6

Thursday 3rd March - World Book Day (Information included)

Friday 18th March - Red Nose Day (Information included)

Thursday 31st March - Fluoride Varnish (Nursery - Year 2)

Thursday 7th April - Pupils last day of spring term

Friday 8th April - INSET Day

Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April - Easter Holiday

Monday 25th April - INSET Day

Monday 30th - Friday 3rd June - Half Term Holiday

Monday 6th June - No School- Queen's Jubilee — Additional Day

Tuesday 7th June - Children return to school

Thursday 21st July - Pupils last day of summer term

Friday 22nd July - INSET Day

### Covid - 19 Updates.

Due to updates in Welsh Government guidance, we are now in a position to be able to update our Covid-19 risks assessment after the half term holiday. I will share this with you as soon as it is completed. Lots of our control measures will still be in place after the holiday.

Lots of information and photographs are shared on Twitter, so don't forget to follow us on Twitter @CrymlynPrimary and visit our website at

https://crymlyn-primary-school.j2bloggy.com/

# St David's Day

St David's Day celebrations will be held on <u>Tuesday</u>
<a href="Ist March.">1st March.</a>
Pupils are welcome to wear red, Welsh costumes, Welsh rugby/football shirts on this day.

The class teachers will plan a variety of activities to take place throughout the day. We look forward to seeing you all dressed up and celebrating at school.





## **Red Nose Day**

The children are able to wear Red Nose Day clothing or Something Red on Friday 18th March. Red Noses are on order and will be on sale at school. We will let you know when these have arrived and the arrangements for purchasing.

Due to current Covid-19 guidance, Mrs Lewis has now started her maternity leave. Have a lovely time with your family. We wish you the very best and lots of happiness on your exciting journey.

Take care and we all send you lots of love!

## World Book Day

We will celebrate World Book Day on <u>Thursday 3rd March</u>. There will be a variety of class activities planned throughout the day. The children can dress as their favourite book character.

World Book Day tokens will be sent home with the children.

### **Social Media**

Social media/messages can be used in such positive way to help us all share vital information. However, it has recently come to my attention that social media/messages are being used to discuss pupils and staff in a negative way. This is really upsetting and disappointing for all concerned. As a school we are always here to discuss anything in an open and honest way. Please contact the school to discuss things with staff if needed. This will avoid confusion, upset and misunderstandings.

Thank you all for supporting us with this matter.





Right of the Month

February - The right to a name and nationality

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a lovely half term break.

Mrs Jefford

